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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Burning Ban Remains In Effect 
HC-2016-37 
Hendersonville, NC – November 8, 2016 
 
 
Due to hazardous fire conditions, an outdoor burning ban is in effect for 
Henderson County as of November 7, 2016 at 5:00 p.m.  Under authority of the 
Henderson County Code, Section 78-16.1, all outdoor burning is prohibited in 
areas within 100 feet of a structure.   
 
The Henderson County burning ban coincides with the statewide burning ban 
and shall remain in effect until cancelled. 
  
Further information can be obtained by contacting the Fire Marshals’ Office at 
(828) 697-4728. 
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